SN2025gw Symposium - bulletin #1

9 July 2025

Dear Participants,

First of all we are extremely happy that you will participate in the SN2025gw Symposium!
https://indico2.fuw.edu.pl/event/17/overview
We expect around 80 people.

We are two weeks before the beginning of the Symposium. We would like to share with you some practical
information:

- Location: Ludwika Pasteura 5, Room 0.06 (ground floor). It is 20-30mimin by bus nr 175 or 188 from the Chopin
Airport. If you are staying in an Ibis hotel, please be aware of the construction work along the Bitwy Warszawskiej
street and Grojecka street.

- Start: we will begin on Monday (21.07) at 8:50am with a Welcome. In the following days we will be starting at 9am.
- Badges: you can receive them on Monday (21.07) from 8am in front of the Room 0.06

- Timetable: available on the conference page (possible small modifications),
https://indico2.fuw.edu.pl/event/17/timetable/

- Slides: you can upload them on the indigo page, if you face problems, please send them to sn2025gw@fuw.edu.pl.
Preferable we will use a local computer, but connecting your own laptop is also possible.

- Posters: there are many locations in Warsaw where you can print posters. The closest place is in the Biology
Department (100m away), UNIPOSTER, open hours are 10-15, paid with cash.

- Free time on Wednesday and Marie Sklodowska-Curie Museum visit: on Wednesday (23.07) after around
12:30pm you will have a free time to explore Warsaw. The city offers many attractions, but we are organizing a
special event in the Museum of Marie Sklodowska-Curie (her birthplace). We will be asking if you want to attend
when you receive badges.

- CQG proceedings: we thank for a lot of positive responses and we highlight that everybody is welcome to
contribute (regardless whether you attend the Symposium or not),
https://iopscience.iop.org/collections/cqg-250513-841.

- Fake emails: please beware of fake e-mails attempting to offer you to book accommodation. The only reliable
communications are those that come directly from the organizers.

- Talks recording: We would like to record all the talks and post them publicly. Please tell us if you do not want to be
recorded.

- Lunches: lunches are not provided, but later on we will provide you with more information on where you can eat.

- Registration: if you know anybody else who missed the registration but still wants to participate, please contact
Marek.

If you have any questions, please let us know!

Best regards,
Marek Szczepanczyk on behalf of the organizing committee
(Tony Mezzacappa, Marco Cavaglia, Jade Powell, Marek Szczepanczyk, and Adam Szereszewski)
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